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Bruce Hubert, Chair 
David Burnham, Vice Chair 
Bob Evans, Treasurer 
Sarah Malinowski, Secretary 
Kevin Carroll 
The meeting was called to order at 5:00pm, all commissioners were present except Bruce Hubert. 
It was decided that the employees who need to travel via ferry and bring their car will be compensated 
for the car fee from the ferry, the employee will pay for its passenger fee. The decision was made to 
safeguard them from contacting or spreading COVID. 
It was decided that the Compost Station will open Tuesday and Thursday to contractors only and with an 
appointment to use the facility. 
There were other discussions as to how and when to open the stations full time. No decisions can be 
made at this time. 
The meeting adjourned at 5:45pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Beth A. Stern 



 


